MAY 2 7 1977

SOUTH END COMMUNITY HEALTH CENTER

400 SHAWMUT AVENUE ● BOSTON, MASS. 02118 ● TELEPHONE (617) 266-6336

May 25, 1977

Mr. Reger Kineavy District Manager John Joseph Meakley Office 1900C-JFK Building Boston Massachusetts 02203

Dear Wr. Kinesvy:

on behalf of the Spanish speaking community and other residents of of the South End area known as Parcel 19, thank you for your help and cooperation in reclaiming our postal mail box which had been located on Shawmut & W. Brookline Streets.

Once again, may I thank you and Congressman Moakley for your cooperation. If I can be of any assistance to you in the future, please feel free to contact me.

Par Y Arear

Jovita T. Fontanez Associate Director

JTF/jh